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Dear staff, parents/carers,  

During the April School Holidays, rain caused minor flooding in classroom 5M. The classroom was 

assessed by tradespeople the same day and damaged carpet tiles were removed.  

The classroom has been isolated and students have been temporarily relocated to the STEM room 

for learning.  

Work is currently underway to repair the damage and replace the carpet. We anticipate that this 

repair work will be completed by 16 May 2024.  

Students will continue their temporary learning arrangements using the STEM room until work is 

complete and the 5M classroom is able to reopen for learning.  

The health, safety and wellbeing of the school is our highest priority, and we thank you for your 

patience as we undergo this essential repair work.  
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